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Daly, Marsha A
From: Coltharp, Sandy " REC }bED 0CT 172008
Sent:  Friday, October 17, 2008 11:20 AM R e o
To: Daly, Marsha A

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0063 08S
Staff Council has no issues with the changes to the Cash Handling Policy updates.

Sandy

From: Daly, Marsha A

Sent: Fri 10/10/2008 9:58 AM
To: Antel, John J; Coltharp, Sandy ; Sam Dike; Maggard, David ; Robinson, Floyd W; Irvin, David ; Davis,
Malcolm C; ablank@uh.edu; Lee, Elwyn C; Cigler, Richard N; Rooks, Dana C; Bob Browand; Kowalka, Keith T

Cc: wchin@uh.edu; DWELLS@UH.EDU; Carlucci, Carl P
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0063 08S

TO: Dean’s Council

Staff Council

Student Government Association

Athletic Advisory Board

Health Center Policy Board

Purchasing & Plant Operations Committee

Safety & Security Advisory Board

Residential Housing

Student Affairs

Student Publications

Library Committee

Transportation & Parking Advisory Board

University Center Policy Board

Dear Council, Board and Committee Chairs:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion
throughout the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet
approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be avialable
to those university groups for whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The NAME OF GROUP has submitted a proposal titled MAPP: Cash Handling, and the UCC

has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review the

attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making
the proposal no later than DATE. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing,
to the originator of the policy and the UCC (Carl Carlucci, ccarlucci@uh.edu , and

ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Finally, please complete the information below and e-mail it to Marsha Daly, madaly@uh.edu.

11/10/2008




Sincerely,

Wynne Chin, Chair

University Coordinating Commission
WCHIN@UH.EDU

713-743-4728
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

INFORMATION REQUESTED:

Your group’s decision on the relevance of the 'proposal to you.

Did you contact the group submitting the proposal?

If so, when?

Marsha Ann Daly

Assistant Director

Academic Program Management
University of Houston

207 E. Cullen Building Room 109
Houston, TX 77204-2035
713.743.0919 (voice)
713.743.0717 (fax)

madaly@uh.edu

11/10/2008
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